

DAVE DENENBERGLEGISLATOR, DISTRICT 19



NASSAU COUNTY LEGISLATURE

1550 FRANKLIN AVENUE MINEOLA, NEW YORK 11501 (516) 571-6219 COMMITTEE CHAIR:
PUBLIC WORKS
PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT
AND THE ENVIRONMENT

COMMITTEE VICE CHAIR: GOVERNMENT SERVICES LABOR

COMMITTEE MEMBER:

RULES
HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES
JUDICIARY
ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY
DEVELOPMENT

October 12, 2010

County Executive Edward P. Mangano 1550 Franklin Avenue Mineola, NY 11501

Re: Long Island Bus

Dear Mr. Mangano:

I am writing in support of the Tri-State Transportation Campaign and Vision Long Island regarding funding for Long Island Bus in the 2011 budget.

Tri-State Transportation Campaign and Vision Long Island have many concerns regarding the 2011 budget for Long Island Bus. I am enclosing their September 20, 2010 letter addressing these concerns. In their letter, they provide several recommendations for how increased county revenue could be achieved and existing funds could be reprioritized for Long Island Bus. Therefore, I request that you investigate these possible revenues and reprioritized funds, and use them to fund Long Island Bus for the 2011 budget.

Thank you for your anticipated courtesy and cooperation. Please keep me advised as to the status of this matter.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

David Denenberg

Legislator, 19th District

DD/dy

cc:

Enclosures

Kate Slevin and Ryan Lynch, Tri-State Transportation Campaign

Eric Alexander, Vision Long Island